
Nursery Curriculum flyer 

A warm welcome to our new children and their families and 
welcome back to our returning children. We hope you have had a 
wonderful Summer and are excited for the new school year 
ahead. Our new class name is Penguin Class. 

This half term our topic is ‘All about me’, we will be learning about ourselves and 
what makes us unique. We will be learning about our families, pets, healthy 
eating and our likes and dislikes. Alongside these we will be exploring our five 
senses.  

Talk for Writing 
Each half term we learn a story through Talk for Writing. Whilst the children are 
settling in and to help the new children become familiar with the Talk for Writing 
process our first story will be ‘Brown Bear, Brown Bear’. Over the half term we 
will be learning the story then innovating it to make our own. A copy of the story 
map and text will be sent out for you to support at home once we have learnt the 
whole story. 
 

ClassDojo 
You will receive a letter to sign up to ClassDojo. This will be the main 

line of communication between us.  We hope that you will find this 
useful to see what your child has been learning, sharing learning moments from 
home and a way of contacting us. 
 
Welly Wednesdays 
A new year of Welly Wednesday sessions will begin this term. During this half 
term we will be exploring the changing of the seasons and completing lots of fun 
Autumn activities. We will be bug hunting, den building and learning how to use 
tools safely. 
We suggest sending your child either in older school uniform or old clothes as it 
can get messy! We have waterproofs and wellies for each child but 
if your child wishes to bring their own, please make sure these are 
clearly named.  

 
Fantasy Friday 
On a Friday, your child is allowed to come to school in dressing up clothes. This is 
not a non- school uniform day. If they choose not to dress up, then they need to 
be in school uniform. When choosing dressing up clothes please make sure your 
child has suitable footwear, and no jewellery.     
 
Healthy eating 
At Kimberley Primary School we promote healthy eating. For this 
reason, we like all children to have a named water bottle. Please make sure that 
this has water and not squash. Every child gets one piece of fruit and a cup of 
milk each day. If your child attends full days, you may send them with a healthy 
snack for the afternoon. This can be a fruit, vegetable, cheese or yoghurt.  
 
Spare Clothes 
We have a small selection of spare clothes in nursery for children to use if they 
get wet or have an accident. However, these often get used up and we do not 
have enough for all children. If you know your child is likely to have a toileting 
accident at school, please pop some spare clothes in their book bag and replace 
when used.          
                                                                                 
Sharing information 
If you have any evidence of your child’s development at home that you would like 
to share with us, please upload pictures and a brief comment to ‘Evidence me’’. 
Examples could be your child visiting new places, sharing their favourite story or 
trying a new food! If your child is new to school, you will get an email inviting 
you to join. This might go in your clutter box and will be from the company 
‘2Simple’. 
 
For any queries or questions message us on Class Dojo. 
 
Thank you 
 

 Mrs Heysmond and the EYFS Team        


